Medtronic

7000 Central Ave NE
Minneapolis, MN 55432
www.medtronic.com

December 2019

Dear Healthcare Professional,

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that Medtronic has voluntarily recalled a specific subset of
SynchroMed™ Il Implantable Drug Infusion Pumps, Models 8637-20 and 8637-40, manufactured
between May 2018 and April 2019. The details of the recall are in the attached Recall Notice.

You are receiving this cover sheet in addition to the Recall Notice because, based on our records, you
do not have any patients implanted with a potentially affected pump.

Please review the attached Recall Notice for your situational awareness.

Sincerely,
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Michael Ronningen
Vice President, Quality & Regulatory Affairs
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